
Malvern Shade Tree Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

June 20, 2022 

Present:  Linda Burton, Bobbi Tower, Joe Bones, and Tiffany M. Loomis – Borough 

Manager, Wendy McLean, Esq.  

Next meeting: September 19, 2022 

 
Old Business 
 
King Street Tree Planting Project  

Seven residents on King Street have agreed to tree planting.   Two residents would like to meet with 
Administration and the STC and four residents have not responded. Administration will make an effort to 
reach out to the residents who have not responded. 
 

Paoli Battlefield Buffer Zone 

A planting plan for installation of trees and shrubs was submitted by Bobbi Tower and will be reviewed by 
Borough Administration and Borough Engineer, Dan Daley.   
 

Site Visit(s) 

 Warren Avenue near Paoli Pike - Warren Avenue near Paoli Pike - tree removal. Bill Wilfong 
to report on site and easement- a letter was sent by Bill Wilfong to resident. 

 311 E. Broad St. – Permit to remove tree.  

 Paoli Battlefield – Joe Bones will mark trees in Fall 2022, impacting safety of visitors. 

 Paoli Battlefield Easement- STC discussed resident’s request to remove the Norway Maple STC 
does recommend removal of this tree.   A small limb over property is in question and Tiffany 
Loomis and Ira Dutter (Public Works) will visit the site. 

 Karen Drive- Interference of Cherry tree limbs on street.  Ira Dutter will trim limbs as directed. 
  

 Rubino Park- Joe Bones will mark trees with ribbon. 

 

Tree Replacement 

 Tree Replacement pursuant to Malvern Borough Shade Tree Ordinance Follow up on tree 
replacements on Monument, First, and Church Avenues  

 

Subdivision and Land Development Plan 

A draft of subdivision plans will be sent to the STC for review for the property of 551 Sugartown 

Road – 2 lot subdivision. STC visited site and will discuss at August meeting 

 

Tree Replacement Excel Spreadsheet  

A shared Excel file will be sent to Borough Administration 
 


